Forest Training Centre Arippa- Kerala 04.03.2015

A team of Deputy Forest Rangers (trainees) from Arippa in Kerala, visited the ENVIS centre at
IFGTB. ENVIS team detailed the activities of the Centre and supplied ENVIS awareness poster

containing information on tree improvement and recent newsletters.




